
From: Campbell, Kevin 
Sent: Tuesday, May 15, 2012 2:03 PM 
To: Berlin, Steve 
Cc: West, Walter; Murphy, Kevin 
Subject: FW: Honorarium 

I received the attached honorarium for completing a research study on my own time. I recall from Ethics 
training that such honoraria must be reported. Please let me know if additional documentation is 
necessary . 
  
Thanks,  
  
Kevin Campbell | Automotive Engineer 
City of Chicago | Department of Fleet and Facility Management (2FM) 
Bureau of Fleet Operations | Equipment Management 
1685 N. Throop Street | Chicago, IL 60642 
Tel: (312) 744-5228 | Fax: (312) 742-1450 | Cell: (312) 907-5950 
 


